
WELCOME BACK ASB FAMILIES!!! 

HOT LUNCH SERVICE WILL BEGIN SEPTEMBER 4TH! 

ORDERING IS NOW AVAILABLE AT: tootasty.boonli.com 

 

NEW CHANGES TO THE LUNCH SERVICE 

Lunch will now be served in a compostable container w/lid. 

All lunches, hot or cold, will be complete in one container; no more bags with 

loose items. 

We are offering power bowls and salad shakers in addition to all of the kid 

friendly favorites of the past. 

Most lunch entrees will be vegetarian in their base; students may add an 

alternative protein/meat option if they like for an additional charge (ex; chicken 

can be added to the pasta alfredo lunch)   

 

NEW STUDENTS 

To order hot lunch go to:  tootasty.boonli.com 

Click on “register” to register your students and follow the prompts 

Be sure to assign your students to a classroom 

Order and pay for your lunches 

 

 

We look forward to serving you and appreciate any questions and comments! 

Please address all correspondence to Lunchladies88@gmail.com 


